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Carter Ledyard Attorneys Work on City Bar Report on Voter Rights
September 22, 2021

The New York City Bar Association’s Task Force on the Rule of Law and its Election Law Committee recently issued “The Consent of the
Governed, Enforcing Citizens Right to Vote,” a joint report defending voter rights in the United States. Carter Ledyard Senior Environmental
Counsel Stephen L. Kass is the Chair of the Task Force on the Rule of Law, associate Nilima Singh is the Secretary for the Task Force, and
partner Michael Shapiro is a Task Force member.

The report can be found here: American Right to Vote — Election Reform Laws | Member & Career Services | NYC Bar.
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